
Open Atlantic Coast Championships 

Round 1A 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology 

Walter C. Wood Sailing Pavilion 

   October 7-8, 2023 

General Notices for Visiting Teams 

  

 On Saturday, October 7th, Memorial drive will be closed for a running race. 

 There will be no parking or driving on Memorial Drive. 

There will be parking for 1 van per team only in the e51 lot on Amherst St. 

(https://maps.app.goo.gl/XMCbig7VkqgtxaN89). The lot will be patrolled so there really will only be 

access for 1 van per team. 

 

Any other visitors can park here an several of the nearby parking garages in the Kendall Square area. 

 

On Sunday, parking should be plentiful on Memorial Dr.  

 

 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/XMCbig7VkqgtxaN89

